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New Jersey Lottery Drawings Will Not Be Held on 
December 25th 

All Regular NJ Lottery Drawings to Resume December 26, 2020 
 
 

TRENTON (Dec. 21, 2020) – New Jersey Lottery Executive Director James A. Carey today issued the 
following statement regarding game drawings typically held on December 25th: 
 

“Pursuant to the authorization given to the New Jersey State Lottery Commission by 
N.J.S.A. 5:9-7, the New Jersey Lottery will not hold drawings on Friday, December 25, 
2020, for the following regularly scheduled live-drawing games: Pick-3, Pick-4, and 
Jersey Cash 5. 
 
The CASH4LIFE and Mega Millions drawings will still be held on Friday, December 25, 
2020. 
 
Regularly scheduled drawings for all Lottery games will resume on Saturday, December 
26, 2020.” 
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